
      
     

     
        

        
   

 
    

    
	

While mediation rules prohibit the public release of the details 
regarding the ongoing mediation sessions, the University's and the 
WIU UPI's negotiating teams have held two mediation sessions to 
date, with additional meetings scheduled. In the spirit of cooperation, 
the University is diligently working to prepare for, and participate fully, 
in the process. 

More information on the current proposals and negotiations updates 
can be found at http://www.wiu.edu/provost/negotiationsupdate.php. 
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